
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please withdraw our petition for ETC designation docket #UT-073040 with the State of 
Washington. 
 
Cleartalk would like to pursue this matter at a later date when we are more able to meets 
the states requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Larry Curry 
 
NTCH-WA, Inc. dba Cleartalk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


